
Our Stars of the Week Our Headteacher Awards

Break the Rules Day

The children who have received a
Headteacher’s award this week are:

 
Little Acorns/Seedlings: All of Seedling
class for their behaviour for learning
and how they showcased our wonderful
EYFS when having visitors in school
#Respect.
Sapling: Stanley, Caleb, Daniel J, Ezra
and Erin for their excellent Maths work
#Ambition.
Skyla for her excellent Maths work
#Ambition and #Independence and
Hayden for his brilliant home learning!
#Ambition.

Huge well done to you all!

Moor First School’s
Weekly Newsletter

A message from your Headteacher: Mrs Atherton - I would like to say a big thank you to all our school
council members who did a fantastic job interviewing our two recent visitors. Their questions for

thoughtful and impressive, they represented themselves and our school wonderfully!
Also huge well done to our Year 3 pupils for their performance at the Netball tournament at James

Bateman on Wednesday. They showed brilliant teamwork and sportsmanship. Each child has been awarded
a trophy for their efforts and participation. Thank you for your continued support. We have two more

weeks left of the Spring term, let’s keep up the hard work and enjoy it!

The value we focused on this week was
Ambition. The children who have clearly
demonstrated this to their teachers are:

Little Acorns/Seedlings: Ella
Sapling - Year 1: Alice
Sapling - Year 2: Lydia
Oak - Year 3: Ivy
Oak - Year 4: Hudson 

Attendance
Our class

attendance winners
for this week are

Sapling, for a
second week

running. Well done!

Our Celebration Café will be held on
Monday 7th April at 9am. All families of
our Star of the Week winners will be

invited.

Mother’s Day Lunch 
Thank you so much to all the

Mums/Nans and special ladies in
our children’s lives who came to
the Mother’s Day Lunch sessions

we held this week. It was
amazing to see so many of you
and to see the children so happy
to be spending time with you. We

have had some fantastic
feedback from this event, we will

definitely look to do this again.
We hope you all enjoyed it as

much as we did! 

People Who Help US

Outdoor Family Workshop
It was Oak class Parents/Carers turn
to join us on Monday for a session of
Forest School with their child/ren. You
all did a fantastic job of building dens,
some great teamwork shown. Thank

you to all who joined us, it was another
great parent-child engagement session.
We appreciate you making the time to

come along!

Next term, Little Acorns and Seedlings’
will be learning all about ‘People Who

Help Us’
We would love to have local emergency
services in, to demonstrate how they

help people.
It would be great to have Police,

Ambulance/Paramedic/Nurse,
Firefighter and Vet workers in, along

with their emergency vehicles if
possible, separately over a few weeks.
If you or someone you know works in

any of the above professions and would
be willing to help, please inform the

office to discuss further. Thank you in
advance! 

Upcoming Diary Dates
Thursday 3  April - Sapling

class assembly 9am

rd

Monday 7  April -
Celebration assembley 9am

th

Thursday 10  April - Easter
Church Service (all invited)

9:15am Christ Church

th

Friday 11  April - Easter
Cafe/Hat parade 2pm-3pm.

th

Friday 11  April - School
closes for the Easter break.

th




